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I Strongly urge the Los Angeles City Council, to deny the permits
requested by APMT at this time and until such time a Complete
Environmental Impact Report can be done on 5G radio waves and
what it does to people, the environment, animals, neighboring
terminal ports, Businesses and cities as to we work in. And also
what losing many ILWU
Longshore/Clerks/Bossing/Mechanics/Security jobs will do to the
Local City Economies and Businesses, Housing, Homelessness,
and Many Other Aspects Throughout The City, State. I would
rather See this Company “GoGreen” with New Battery Powered,
“Manned”-Powered Vehicles. It has been proven at both of the
automated terminal currently operating at The Port of Los
Angeles and Port Of Long Beach, productivity has negatively
Dropped over half as much as it is at conventional Terminals as to
the point the companies have both been sold and or are failing as a
direct result of Automation. I was raised in this area since I was 3.
I Have Worked At the Ports for more than 20yrs, and am A
Veteran from the USNavy at the Port of Long Beach as well. |
have a family and love my job and the people I work with. Let the
Council Vote as our Motto States: “An Injury To One, Is An
Injury To AIl”’! “No” to Job Killing robots and people killing 5g
WiFi/Internet.



